Glen Geurts

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Attachments:

Gentlemen;

Glen Geurts <Glen.Geurts@hvmsd.org>

Monday, May 23, 2016 8:24 AM

'David Casper'; Kaukauna - Sundelius, John (Sundelius@Kaukauna-wi.org); 'BRUCE
SIEBERS'; pathennessey@yahoo.com; 'kcoffey238@gmail.com'; kpcoffey@bemis.com
FW: OJB Estimate No. 45142 Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District Biostyr
Stairwell Repair Project

Geurts #45142 Biostyr Stairwell Repair.pdf

I received this correspondence from Boldt Construction relative to the Biostyr Stairwell Repair Project. Their proposal

for repair work in attached.

Glen

Glore Gowels

District Director

Heart of the Valley — MSD
801 Thilmany Road
Kaukauna, WI 54130
920-766-5731
glen.geurts@hvmsd.org

I will be placing this issue on the June 14, 2016 Commission meeting agenda for discussion.

From: Kristine Marsicek [mailto:Kristine.Marsicek@boldt.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 8:14 AM

To: glen.geurts@hvmsd.org

Cc: Chris Konitzer; Brad Berger; Jim Lee
Subject: OJB Estimate No. 45142 Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District Biostyr Stairwell Repair Project

Glen:

Please find attached our proposal for the Biostyr Stairwell Repair Project located at your facility in Kaukauna, WI.

You may contact Chris Konitzer at 920-225-6061 if you should have any questions.

Thank you.

o
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Qsrsard Beldt Construction

Kristi Marsicek | Project Coordinator
P: 920-225-7235// F: 920-739-0110
E: kristine.marsicek@boldt.com

2525 N. Roemer Road // Appleton, WI 54912
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